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Changes in faculty leadership and composition have occurred since the last report. Our endowed professor of research left January 2022 and has been replaced 
with a new faculty member in September 2022. Four speech-language pathology faculty left with one replacement in August 2022 with three additional 
expected in Fall 2022 and Spring 2023. Our Department Chair was an interim for the 2021-2022 year. A new Department Chair is joining us in August 2022. Our 
staff audiologist had been temporarily working to assist in teaching requirements of the program due to other faculty being i







assignments related to this goal 
for future assessment. 

 

 

  



Table 2. Continuous Improvement Results Since Last Report 

Stage 4: ACT 



to determine best ways to evaluate this metric for 
more specific assessment. 

recruited for the course. Faculty determined that 
outcomes assessment for this information literacy 
goal should not be confined to a single course but 
rather multiple courses in the degree plan.  
Curriculum review is planned for the 2022-2023 
academic year (when we expect to have finalized 
additional faculty hires) to determine the most 
appropriate courses and assignments related to 
this goal for future assessment. 

 


